
Wednesday, May 18, 2022 

French Toast, Scrambled Eggs, Salsa, 

Veggie Boat, Baked Apples, 

Fresh Fruit, Milk  

Chicken Patty on Bun, Potato Wedges, 

Baked Beans, Diced Peaches, 

Frozen Sidekick, Milk  

Rotini with Meat Sauce, Garlic Bread Stick, 

Garden Salad, Steamed Broccoli, 

Pineapple Tidbits, Fresh Fruit, Milk  

NO LUNCH - LAST DAY OF SCHOOL! 
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WE WOULD LOVE 

TO SEE YOUR FAMILY 

AT MASS THIS WEEKEND! 

Saturday: 
4:00 pm 

Sunday: 
9:00 & 11:00 am 

WEEKEND MASSES 

Chicken Nuggets, Mac & Cheese, 

Green Beans, Veggie Boat, 

Mandarin Oranges, Fresh Fruit, Milk  

NO LUNCH - FIELD DAY! 

8th Grade Last Day of School! 

8:00-10:00 - 8th Grade Awards and Breakfast 

8:15 - Mass (grades k-4) 

1:00-1:45 - Student Council Speeches & Elections 

10:30-12:00 - 2nd Grade/8th Grade Picnic 

2:15-3:00 - Student Council Meeting 

6:30-8:00 - Kindergarten End of the Year Show 

BSS FIELD DAY! 

2:30-3:30 - Children’s Choir rehearsal (grades 4-8) 

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL! (early dismissal - 11:30)

8:15 - All School Mass (masks recommended) 

9:15 - End of the Year Parent Coffee (Parish Ctr.) 

7:00 - 8th Grade Graduation (in church) 

http://school.bssky.org/calendar.aspx
https://docs.google.com/document/d/16-dcWrJuAAuqJkNVuFzW8BMq4XFE3zPzZIML2TX9WMo/edit?usp=sharing
http://school.bssky.org/cafeteria.aspx
http://www.bssboosters.com/
https://app.sycamoreschool.com/index.php?schoolid=2610
https://www.artsonia.com/schools/school.asp?id=139726


Happy Wednesday, parents! 
  
We recognize that change is scary. It is easy to let doubt and fear of the unknown cause us anxiety and not allow us to recognize the 
opportunities and excitement that can come from change. A lot of change is taking place at BSS, but, with it, comes new opportunities to 
build on all of the great things that are already in place here. The good work of the faculty and stakeholders will be continued, and our school 
will continue to thrive. 
  
We want to take this opportunity to announce several staff changes. We appreciate your support as we continue to work to secure high-quality 
educators for our students and continue to make the best decisions possible when it comes to internal moves.  We recognize that there is 
concern about staff transition.  We want to assure everyone that this is normal for this time of year in any school.  Several years ago, we had 
to hire nine teachers, and we did so successfully.  We will continue to work to ensure these openings are filled with high-quality candidates.  
  
Kindergarten 
Ms. April Hartung will be joining our staff in KB. Ms. Hartung enters the classroom with six years of teaching experience, three of which were 
in the kindergarten classroom. Her most recent role was as a reading specialist.  Her expertise, education, and specializations will ensure our 
littlest learners continue to thrive! Ms. Hartung is also a future BSS parent with her son entering kindergarten next year at BSS. 
  
5th Grade 
Mrs. Emily Hemmer is moving into the 5th grade social studies and religion role after a year of being a second-grade classroom teacher here at 
BSS. She is excited to have the opportunity to work with content about which she is passionate as well as mentor middle-school aged learners. 
  
Mrs. Sheri Fleissner, a current instructional aide, is our new math and science teacher in the 5th grade. Mrs. Fleissner has twenty years of 
classroom experience, the majority of which was in 4th grade.  We are fortunate that her path led her to BSS. She is beloved by the staff and 
the kids she works with in our building, and her upper-elementary experience makes her a wonderful addition to our teaching staff. 
  
Junior High 
Mrs. Sarah Klensch will be moving into the junior high (7/8) math position next school year. She has an amazing reputation from her six years 
of teaching 6th grade math and science here at BSS.  Her internal shift will ensure our junior high students are prepared for high school. 
  
Mrs. Ashleigh Stall will be teaching junior high (7/8) religion next school year. We are so blessed to have such a genuine, devout, and nurturing 
catechist on staff dedicated to the formation of our junior high students. The students will grow tremendously in their faith with her guidance. 
  
Intervention 
Mrs. Ingraham will be transitioning into the intervention specialist role at BSS. Mrs. Ingraham has been a dedicated educator for 17 years, with 
experience with all types of learners. She not only has expertise helping those needing intervention, but her gifted endorsement also provides 
her with tools to help those needing enrichment. We are excited to see her build on the intervention and RTI programs! 
  
Art 
Mrs. Annie Ernst will be teaching 1st - 8th grade art next school year at BSS and continuing to serve as our marketing coordinator. With her 
extensive graphic design education and six years of experience teaching art to our elementary students and handling marketing for BSS, 
we are excited to see the innovation and growth that will take place in our art program under her direction.  
  
Open Classroom Positions 
The following positions are currently open at BSS.  If you know of any qualified individuals that would be an asset to our school and community 
in one of these roles, please encourage them to reach out to us directly.  

-          Spanish 

-          6th grade math and science teacher 

-          7th and 8th grade science 

-          8th grade language arts 

We thank Mrs. Vonnie Zerhusen, Mrs. Martha Miller, Mrs. Olga Anderson, Mrs. Anni Seiter, Ms. Becca Slagle, Mrs. Kara Wetzel, and 
Mrs. Christina Fischer for their years of service to BSS. Our school has thrived because of the contributions. They will be greatly missed by 
our students and community, but we wish them the best as they start their new adventures. 
  
Mrs. Geiman and I will continue to support BSS and make the very best decisions for our school community both at present and in the 
future.  We will do everything possible to ensure that the high-quality outcomes that everyone knows and expects from Blessed Sacrament 
remain a staple of our community, and we will both continue to support the school in any way possible for years to come.  
  
Please continue to be an ambassador for our school and community.  Thank you.  
  
Mr. Steffen and Mrs. Geiman 





Thumbs Up! 

THUMBS UP FOR 7th GRADE 

After reading “The Outsiders”, Mrs. 

Moorman’s Language Arts classes 

enjoyed a day dressed as “greasers” 

and “socs”, and enjoyed book-

themed treats! 



2022-2023 Summer Reading 

Links to summer reading assignments for the 2022-2023 school year can be found below! 

Please click on the grade that your child will be in NEXT school year, not their current grade. 

Have a wonderful summer, and HAPPY READING! 

FIRST GRADE SUMMER READING 

EIGHTH GRADE SUMMER READING (ADVANCED) 

SECOND GRADE SUMMER READING 

FOURTH GRADE SUMMER READING 

FIFTH GRADE SUMMER READING 

SIXTH GRADE SUMMER READING 

SEVENTH GRADE SUMMER READING 

EIGHTH GRADE SUMMER READING (MIXED) 

THIRD GRADE SUMMER READING 

https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/incoming-1st-grade-summer-reading.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/8th-2022-Summer-Reading-Assignment-advanced.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/2nd-Grade-Summer-Reading-Project.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Summer-Reading_Incoming-4th-Graders.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Incoming-5th-Grade-Summer-Reading.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Summer-Reading-Project-6th.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/BSS-7th-Grade-Summer-Reading-Assignment.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/8th-2022-Summer-Reading-Assignment-mixed.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/BSS-3rd-grade-Summer-Reading-Choice-Board.pdf






 THE DECISION HAS BEEN MADE THAT THERE WILL 

NO LONGER BE OPEN MONTHS IN VIRTUS. 

Effective immediately if someone falls 12 bulletins behind, their VIRTUS account will be inactivated and 

they will have to re-process their Selection background check.  

 
VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY! 

Former BSS mom, Melissa Moore, needs middle school volunteers to hold rowing boat 
sterns for a rowing race 5/21 and 5/22 on the Ohio River near East Fork Lake.  

Volunteers will be compensated - $40/volunteer! 
 

If your child is interested, please contact Melissa’s Moore at 859-912-2599 

SUMMER CAMPS AT NOTRE DAME ACADEMY! 

Attention Jr. High and High School students - whether you are a computer wizard, budding artist, 

a musician, a theatre buff, an athlete, or you are just looking for something fun to do this summer, 

Notre Dame Academy has all sorts of opportunities for you! To find out more about summer enrichment 

opportunities at NDA for both boys and girls - go to www.ndapandas.org/academics/summer-enrichment-

programs-at-nda. The deadlines are approaching quickly! 

http://www.ndapandas.org/academics/summer-enrichment-programs-at-nda
http://www.ndapandas.org/academics/summer-enrichment-programs-at-nda


 

It is that time of year again for kids and parents to start thinking about 

summer and keeping up with their math and reading skills. 

It’s hard to believe school is coming to a close!  

http://www.summersolutions.net 

 mwood@bssky.org  swischer@bssky.org 

https://www.summersolutions.net/
mailto:mwood@bssky.org
mailto:swischer@bssky.org


 
 

INTERESTED IN SOME FRIENDLY COMPETITION 
AND EXERCISE ON THE HARDCOURT? 

All parishioners and BSS parents are invited to play basketball on Wednesday nights 
in the BSS basketball gym. No commitments required - time of play is dependent on gym 

usage & weekly participation. A waiver is required for participation.  Contact Chris Pfeiffer 
for more details at 513-374-6494 or shoot him an email at cpfeiffer@comey.com.  

YOU THE PARENT WHO ALWAYS CAPTURES 
SPECIAL MOMENTS ON FILM? 

We need pictures for the 2021-2022 BSS Yearbook! Please start gathering your digi-
tal photos and feel free to email photos to Parents Club at yearbook@bssky.org. 

Please ensure that photos are of school events only! 

SEEKING LOWER TUITION PAYMENTS?? 
 

Parishioners of St. Thomas (POST) is a non-profit group based in St. Thomas Parish, 
Fort Thomas, that provides opportunities to school families to reduce tuition costs or for 

parish members to meet personal tithing goals by working Reds and Bengals games. 
Any family member of a Diocese of Covington parish or school is eligible to participate. 

For more information, contact Oak Martin at poststthomas@gmail.com. 

mailto:cpfeiffer@comey.com
mailto:yearbook@bssky.org
mailto:poststthomas@gmail.com


 here, 
 josefniel@gmail.com  

 https://bssboosters.demosphere-secure.com/demosphere-registration  

https://bssboosters.demosphere-secure.com/cross-country/cross-country-faqs
mailto:josefniel@gmail.com
https://bssboosters.demosphere-secure.com/demosphere-registration




VBS DATE CHANGE 
Dates for Vacation Bible School have changed 

VBS will be June 20-23, 9-11:30 a.m. 

Registration forms are on the parish website: 

www.bscky.org 
 

TEAM VBS 2022 NEEDS: 

 Adults and youth (age 12 and up) 

 Creative idea people during the 

planning stage 

 Detail people for assembling materials 

and plans  

 Set up crew the Friday before VBS 

 Fun leaders the week of VBS 

 Clean-up crew the last day 
 

Contact Rosanne Thomas: rthomas@bscky.org or 859-331-4302 



Community Events/Miscellaneous 

GRIFFIN ELITE 

SUMMER 

PROGRAMS 

MIND OVER MATTER 

SUMMER LEARNING 

SERIES 

SCHOOL SUPPLY 

ORDERING 

PRO-LIFE 

BOOTCAMP 

THOMAS MORE 

UNIVERSITY 

BASKETBALL 

CAMP 

NKU 

BASKETBALL 

CAMP 

BE CALVIN KIND 

5K 

NDA BAND 

INFORMATION 

GRIFIN ELITE 

SUMMER 

BASKETBALL 

https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/thumbnail_Summer-2022-Camp-Schedule-FINAL-1.jpg
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/thumbnail_Summer-2022-Camp-Schedule-FINAL-1.jpg
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/thumbnail_Summer-2022-Camp-Schedule-FINAL-1.jpg
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Kids-Summer-Camp-Instagram-Story-11-×-8.5-in.jpg
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Kids-Summer-Camp-Instagram-Story-11-×-8.5-in.jpg
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Kids-Summer-Camp-Instagram-Story-11-×-8.5-in.jpg
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/BLE043-COLOR-1.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/BLE043-COLOR-1.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/boot-camp-flyer-2022.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/boot-camp-flyer-2022.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/2022-CAMP-FLYER.jpg
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/2022-CAMP-FLYER.jpg
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/2022-CAMP-FLYER.jpg
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/2022-CAMP-FLYER.jpg
https://camps.jumpforward.com/camrynwhitakerbasketballcamps/CampDetail/Index/16356?spMailingID=8228855&spUserID=MjQyNTM1MTMxNTMxS0&spJobID=1500064915&spReportId=MTUwMDA2NDkxNQS2
https://camps.jumpforward.com/camrynwhitakerbasketballcamps/CampDetail/Index/16356?spMailingID=8228855&spUserID=MjQyNTM1MTMxNTMxS0&spJobID=1500064915&spReportId=MTUwMDA2NDkxNQS2
https://camps.jumpforward.com/camrynwhitakerbasketballcamps/CampDetail/Index/16356?spMailingID=8228855&spUserID=MjQyNTM1MTMxNTMxS0&spJobID=1500064915&spReportId=MTUwMDA2NDkxNQS2
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/2022-BCK-5K-Flyer-with-Cover-Letter-1.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/2022-BCK-5K-Flyer-with-Cover-Letter-1.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/ndaBand-1.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/ndaBand-1.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/thumbnail_Group-Basketball-Summer-2022.jpg
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/thumbnail_Group-Basketball-Summer-2022.jpg
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/thumbnail_Group-Basketball-Summer-2022.jpg


Check us out on Social Media 

Blessed Sacrament School    2407 Dixie Highway, Fort Mitchell, Kentucky 41017  

school.bssky.org    Diocese of Covington 

A National Blue Ribbon School of Excellence    1994, 2007, 2015 

 

The mission of Blessed Sacrament school 

is to spiritually, academically, and personally develop active Catholics 

using the Gospel teachings of Jesus Christ.  

https://www.facebook.com/BSSKY  https://www.instagram.com/bss_ky/  https://twitter.com/BSS_KY  

If you would like to submit an article or flyer to our weekly newsletter, please send information to Annie Ernst at annernst@bssky.org. 

All information MUST be submitted by 12:00 pm on Monday to be printed in that week’s newsletter. 

(Submissions made after the deadline will run in the following week’s newsletter.) 

If you have a great idea to share, feedback on an event, questions on upcoming events, or want more information on how to get involved 

please contact the BSS Parents Club at parentsclub@bssky.org.  

A FEW REMINDERS... 
 Please remember to keep extra masks in backpacks 

 Please consider keeping a small hand sanitizer in backpacks and lunch boxes 

 Our current arrival and dismissal procedures can be found HERE in the hand-

book  

 (see page 28) 

 Please make sure that snacks and are peanut-free.  A list of safe options  

 can be found HERE, but please check labels as there may be other items that are 

 not included on this list. 

 Your children are AWESOME and we are SO HAPPY that they are here! 

 

THANK YOU FOR ALL THAT YOU DO EVERY DAY! 

https://www.facebook.com/BSSKY
https://www.facebook.com/BSSKY
https://www.instagram.com/bss_ky/
https://twitter.com/BSS_KY
mailto:parentsclub@bssky.org
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/ParentStudent-Handbook-2020-2021.pdf
https://snacksafely.com/safe-snack-guide/

